
 

Ref No.-ISP/072/24-25       Date: 01/08/2025 

 

To,  

The Principal  

_______________________________  

_______________________________  

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

RE: INDIAN SOCIETY OF PERIODONTOLOGY MERIT AWARD  

 

Greetings from Indian Society of Periodontology (ISP).  

We take pleasure in informing you that ISP has pioneered ISP MERIT AWARD to encourage 

academic excellence in students.  

As you are aware, the Indian Society of Periodontology (ISP) is a non-profit association of 

Periodontists of India formed in 1975 with the primary aim of promoting and enhancing the 

knowledge and science of Periodontology in India. Among its many activities, the ISP Merit 

Award for students who top in the subject of Periodontology in the final BDS examination is 

very popular and has been in existence for more than 25 years.  

The topper of your college in the subject of Periodontology in the final BDS examination will 

be honoured with a certificate.  

We seek your cooperation in spreading awareness of ISP Merit Award in your college and 

encourage academic excellence among students in the subject of Periodontology. As part of 

this initiative, we are looking forward to receive the following information from you. 

1. Submission of the name of the topper in Periodontology from the Regular batch during 

year 2024 along with a copy of the attested mark sheet by 30th  August 2025.  

2. Complete postal contact details including Pincode, mobile number and email id of the 

qualifying student.  

In order to facilitate smooth co-ordination,Dr. Rameshwari Singhal, will be available to you 

for receiving the details and any help besides direct access to the undersigned. 

 

Contact Details 

Dr. Rameshwari Singhal 

Mobile No: 9837400562 

Email id: rameshwarisinghal@kgmcindia.edu 

 

 

(Dr Ashish Jain) 

Hon. Secretary 

Indian Society of Periodontology 
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